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On April 22 an IB start-up meeting was held with
the Elementary school and Akashiya Kindergarten.

This meeting was divided into three main parts.

We talked about "Why incorporate the International
Baccalaureate?" with an overview of the PYP.

"What will change?" was explained based on the POl (Program
of Inquiry).

A poster session was held by the teachers in charge of each
grade level, in which they explained about the IB program and

answered questions.

Thank you to all the parents who attended!
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Weekly IB Meeting

Beginning this school year,
regular weekly IB meetings
for MYP and DP staff have
been held. At these weekly
meetings, we share
important information about
the IB program and train the
IB leaders.

~ | We focus on using the IB
guidebook and talk about
- how to better implement
the IB program in the
school. We also focus on
any hurdles that arise and
how to overcome them.




